LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

I am one of many that is going to be impacted by the extremely high increase to the hydro
rates. As I understand the money used in these increases is for re-structuring our grids,
however I do not see how this would be applicable for us personally. I find we have more than
enough electricity, however an excess of hydro is being sent to the U.S from Ontario and I can
not understand why the higher tariffs can not cover the cost of the re-structuring that is
required primarily to power them and not us. I find that this is going to have a huge impact on
low-mid income households and unwarranted as the government is trying to go green at this
time.

Name: John Loscher

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes



